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 PUTNAM BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

Facilities Sub Committee Work Session 
Tuesday, October 10, 2017 

Board of Education Conference Room #15 

 

The Putnam Board of Education’s Facilities Sub Committee met on Tuesday, October 10, 2017 

at 6:30 P.M., Board of Education Conference Room #15. 

 

Committee Members Present:  David Gaudreau, Michael Morrill, Edward Perron, James Purdon 

 

Others Present:  Sandra Ames, Jeanne Benoit, Nancy Cole, William Hull, Nelson King 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM.   

 

The committee toured Putnam High School to determine the best placement of the Dedication 

Plaques from the renovation and previous renovation as well as the plaques for the Wall of 

Honor. 

 

The committee returned from the tour at 6:56 PM and discussion followed. 

 

David Gaudreau made a motion to locate the dedication plaques in the new gymnasium lobby on 

the wall opposite the entrance of the gymnasium.  The motion was seconded by James Purdon 

and passed unanimously.  

 

James Purdon made a motion to locate the Wall of Honor on the left side of the hallway leading 

from the gymnasium lobby to the main/front hallway.  Wall of Honor plaques will be located for 

approximately one year in front of the main hallway across from the high school office.  The 

motion was seconded by David Gaudreau and passed unanimously. 

 

James Purdon made a motion to adjourn.  The motion was seconded by David Gaudreau.  The 

meeting adjourned at 7:04 PM. 

                                                         

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

William Hull 

Superintendent of Schools 


